
CPC Horsemasters Survey 

Congratulations on becoming a Horsemasters Member of CPC.  We are interested in your opinions on 

the program and what direction you think it should take.  If you could take a few minutes to answer 

the following questions, it would be a great help to us as we move to the next step in the program. 

Are you interested in testing?  
YES NO UNDECIDED 

If yes, what levels would be of interest to you? 
 

 

Are there other activities you would like to participate in? 
 

 

Would you be interested in a Regional Club as opposed to a Branch Club? 
YES NO UNDECIDED 

Would you make use of a Pony Club Passport? 
YES NO UNDECIDED 

Are you interested in being part of the Pony Club Badge Program? 
YES NO UNDECIDED 

Are you interested in discipline championships if there were classes for Horsemasters? 
YES NO UNDECIDED 

Comments: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please mail this to Val Crowe, Box 127, Baldur, MB R0K 0B0. 

Or look for this form on our web site, download it, fill it in and e-mail it to me at 

info@canadianponyclub.org. 
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